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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5 -7 Library

              PTFA Meeting 8pm

Tuesday-  P1 -4: PE: wear gear to school
             P5 -7: PE
             Tin whistle

             After-school sports club 3:15 – 4:15pm

             P7 pupils in St Ciaran’s for Sentinus

Wednesday- PE for P1-4: wear gear to school
                Library for P1 -4

                Irish for P5-7

Thursday – P5 -7: PE
Friday – Staff Development Day: 

            school closed for pupils

We have the first PTFA meeting of the year tonight at 8pm. Please come along for a cup of tea and a chat about our plans for the year ahead. With increasing budget cuts, schools rely completely on the PTFA so come and see how you can help. 
Our after-schools sports club with Miss Mc Rory for Primary 4 – Primary 7 continues on Tuesday.

Tin whistle is back on a Tuesday morning for P3-7. Please ensure that children practice at home and bring their whistle and notes to school on a Tuesday. We ask that anyone who has not yet paid for this send the £10 into school in a marked envelope this week.
P7 will be travelling to St Ciaran’s on Tuesday to spend an afternoon exploring STEM projects (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics). We are looking forward to this! Please return the consent form ASAP.

As a small school, we rely on parent volunteers to provide transport and supervision at times, particularly for sports activities and blitzes. If you feel that you could offer your services even once this year, please contact the school for the necessary paperwork. 
We had a wonderful Mass last week and I want to thank everyone who attended it. We had a lovely celebration for Mrs Mc Cann and she was very appreciative of the good wishes and gifts received. From parents and pupils she received a beautiful charm necklace, blackboard organiser, a selection of childhood collectibles and flowers. She would like to express her gratitude for these and I am assured that she will treasure them dearly.

P1- 4 are asked to wear their PE gear to school on Tuesday and Wednesday so as to allow them start their PE lesson promptly in the morning. Please send their school uniform to school for them to change afterwards.

Our’ Baby and Toddler’ group will return next Friday (7th October) in school, 9:15- 10:45. Please share this with others.

We have been updating our website with events and activities that the children have been engaged in. There are also links to educational games which will support your child’s learning. Please check this regularly to stay updated.
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

